
Buxton Hollis Historical Society
Presents

Early Families of Hollis and Dayton, Maine

The new genealogy book, Early Families of Hollis and Dayton, Maine by
Fred Boyle will initially be available from the author at the Hollis Center
Public Library Book and Bake Sale, Saturday, April 29 at the Hollis Center
Church, 388 Hollis Road (Route 202). Mr. Boyle will be there for signed
copies from 1:00-2:00 PM.

This is the 11th book by the Sanford genealogist, who has a long career of
researching York County families. The cost of the book is $65.00, plus sales
tax. Copies of his Early Families of Buxton Maine, published in 2022, will
also be available for sale.




